June 21, 2012

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

To Whom It May Concern: 

It is with great sincerity that I am recommending Brian Chiusano of BEC Pest Management to you. I am the Owner and Manager of Key Food Supermarket on Montague Street in Brooklyn and Brian has been working with me to eliminate pests for about 6 years now. 

Brian offers a good service at a good value.  I will continue to work with Brian and I will make sure he continues his pest elimination strategy. He is very attentive to our needs and responds when called. 

Brian is reliable and punctual and I would recommend him to any other business owners in my network and beyond.

If you have any further questions, feel free to contact me at (718)-875-8181 and I'll be happy to answer any questions you may have. 
Sincerely 

Ivan Arguello
Key Food Montague Street
102 Montague Street

Brooklyn NY 11201

718 875 8121

